
 
 

Item 5 – Procurement Strategy Update 
 
The attached report was considered by the Finance Advisory Committee 
relevant Minute extract below 
 
Finance Advisory Committee – 25 January 2016 (Minute 28) 
 
The Chief Officer Environmental and Operational Services presented a 
report on updates to the Council’s Procurement Strategy. 
 
The Council’s current Procurement Strategy was adopted by Cabinet in 
September 2013.  The Council’s Officer Procurement Group has kept the 
strategy under review to ensure it continues to comply with relevant 
legislation and best practice in procurement as well as supporting the 
Council in meeting its priorities. 
 
The current strategy required updating to ensure it took account of the 
Council’s safeguarding duties and updated promises to residents which will 
form the basis on the Council’s next Corporate Plan. 
 
Public Sector Equality Duty 
 
Members noted that consideration had been given to impacts under the 
Public Sector Equality Duty. 
 

Resolved: That it be recommend to Cabinet that the updated 
Procurement Strategy be adopted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


